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Several of the classes made 

gingerbread houses, including Mrs. 

Grey/Mr.Passalugo’s class. Student 

pen pals from Fairport High came 

in,worked with the students on their 

classwork and then the fun began. 

 

PARENT’S CORNER 

School 25 has 5 school goals 

 
Each month we will feature one of these goals 

to familiarize you with them. 

The fourth of these goals: 

Differentiation of instruction to 

engage students 

 

There is a new addition in Mrs. 

Huggins/Ms. Santiago’s room. Have 

you seen their bullfrog? It it huge! 

(see below) 

 

We are thinking of having another 

frog naming contest. 

Start coming up with some  

good ideas. 

 

 

   

 

 

This month, 

we had a 

special visit 

from Santa, 

thanks to the 

kind folks 

from Kiwanis.

  
 



   

   
   

 

 

School 25 Newsletter – continued 
 

On Thursday evening, we had our 

chorus and band concert 

This was one of the largest group of 

students participating and it was 

standing room only for the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We even had a surprise performance 

by Julianna Garcia (pictured above.) 

As Mrs. Lazio said, “It is nice to see 

how far our students have come in 

just a few short years in band. “  

A big thank you to Ms. Woodruff for 

helping our students to shine! 

 


